
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expression of Condolence for Kenneth Arkwell  
by Toronto City Council 

 
 
Moved by: Councillor Mark Grimes 
 
Seconded by: 

 
Mayor John Tory 

 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of 
passing of Kenneth Arkwell on Thursday March 31st, 2022.  
 
Kenneth was a loving father, grandfather, great-grandfather, and brother. Kenneth's 
loved ones have described him as someone who was always willing to lend a hand, and 
was someone who they could always depend on. He was a kind and gentle man who 
touched the lives of many. Our hearts are with Kenneth's family and friends as they 
cope with this indescribable loss.  
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City 
Council, our sincere sympathy to Kenneth Arkwell's family. 
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